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The Love of Jesus Filling Every Heart 
 

August 24, 2025                  
 

“Your word, O Lord, is eternal; it stands firm in the heavens.”               
      Psalm 119:89 

                                                                               
Welcome and Announcements  
 
Prelude                                                                   
 
Opening Prayer 
 
Special Music                                                           Ladies Trio 
 
*Hymn #315                                    “Wonderful Words of Life” 
 
Sharing Our Joys and Concerns 
 
Pastoral Prayer 
 
Hymn #475                      “Dear Lord, and Father of Mankind” 
 
Special Music                                                           Ladies Trio 
 
Scripture Readings      Luke 24:25-27       Pew Bible Page 1025 
                                      2 Timothy 3:16       Pew Bible Page 1156 

                                             
 
 
Message                          “Know What and Why You Believe” 
                                                                                Part 2 
                          
*Closing Hymn (see chorus below)             “Ancient Words” 
  

“Ancient words, ever true,  
changing me and changing you; 

 We have come with open hearts,  
Oh, let the ancient Words impart.” 
 

*Benediction 
 

Congregational Forum:  Please be seated after the 
benediction. 

 

********* 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

The special music today is a trio made up of Barbara Leaman 
and two of her friends, Cindy White, and Peggy Cook.  Pastor 
Cyndy is accompanying them on the piano.  Thank you, ladies, 
for sharing your music. 
 

Jeff Leaman is the pianist this morning. Thank you for sharing 
your talents. 
 

Please note that a special Congregational Forum will be held 
today immediately following the morning worship service.  The 
by-laws have been updated in the past few months.  The purpose 
of this forum will be to  approve the updated by-laws.   
 

Thanks to everyone who donated items to Clare House.  Your 
donations were appreciated. 
 

The correct phone number for Ron Kreider is 717-371-2855.  
Please update your directories. 
 
 


